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Beth Salak 
Director 
Division of .Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Public Service Commission 
State of Florida 
Tallahassee, FLA 32399-0850 
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Dear Beth Salak: m 
TKO71 Ripple Services of Incline Village, NV 89450 attests that is does 
less than $100 a month (most likely less than $10 a month) over the past 
12 months with its 10 10 number. Also, we will not be doing business 
with our 10 10 number at all after mid January, 2007. 

After speaking to Mr. Trueblood today, I understand this is what you 
need from us regarding the enclosed letter sent to us. If you need more 
information, please contact me at 775-831-4064. 

Regards, 

Dixi Dougherty 
Director of Operations 
Ripple Services 


